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|
\ TELEPHONE CALL TO JOHN RIESLAND, DIRECTORATE OF LICENSING, PROJECT MANAGER,

| OYSTER CREEK

I called Mr. John Riesland on June 5,1974 to discuss the matter of the

i instrument penetration leak in the reactor vessel bottom head. Mr. Rieria.id
was briefed on the status and progress being made by the licensee. It was*

I stated to Mr. Riesland that the licensee had currently not defined'the
l cause or the exact location of the leak. It was stated that the licensee's

current schedule for repair and retwning the reactor to operations was
June 10, 1974. The areas of responsibility between Licensing and

3 Directorate of Regulatory Operations was diccussed. Mr. Riesland stated
I that he had no problem with t,he action being taken by Regulatory Opera-
I, tions and stated that if RO required any action on the part of DL that

we should contact DL. Mr. Riesland agreed that RO should continue to'

! handle the follow-up on this matter. Mr. Riesland further stated that
d he had contacted the DL Technical Support Group for the purposes
) of alerting them to the possibi'ity of * their involvement.-
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[ D. L. Capht'oni

4 Senior Reactor Inspector
Facilities Operation Branch
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